
 

 

Colorado Family Church: The 7th annual Spring Refresh Is This Saturday 
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June 23, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

The 7th annual Spring Refresh is right around the corner. We are looking forward to nice weather in the 

70s and a day of fun and work. As in past years, we'll go from 9am til around 3pm. We will have projects 

going on throughout the days, although we will be focused on getting the majority of them done in the 

morning. We will start serving lunch around noon. We have a number of projects planned, including: 

 

Painting cubbies and shelves 

 

Clearing out storage in the garage 

 

Painting the parking lot blocks 

 

Fire block sealing in the furnace room 

 

Cabinet staining in the Carp house 

 

Refilling the sand box and re-polyurethaning the outdoor play set 

 

Setting up a new bench for the cry room 

 

Flower planting 

 

Trash pickup 

 

Clothing swap 

 

Please consider which project you might be able to help with. Also, feel free to invite friends, and we look 

forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


